
IS YOUR CHILD COMING TO CPS?


Sometimes, for a variety of reasons, children
require more support as they enter

Kindergarten. If your child is coming to
Kindergarten in 2023, 2024 or 2025 and you

feel they may need additional support please
reach out to our Learning and Support Team

via 4977 1122 OR email 
cooranbong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



We can then organise a time to call and

discuss!
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